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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred in the early morning hours of Saturday, October 19, 2024, 

that left one person dead.  

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly after 2 a.m. to the 5300 block of 

Maybank Highway on Wadmalaw Island for reports of a shooting. Upon arrival, deputies found a 

male victim suffering from gunshot wounds. The victim was transported to the Medical 

University of South Carolina, though upon arrival he was pronounced dead.  

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide identity information of the victim when 

appropriate.  

 

No arrests have been made at this time. The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal 

Investigations Division and Forensic Services Unit are investigating.  

 

As the investigation continues, there is no known danger to the community. Anyone with 

information can contact CCSO Detective Will Muirheid directly at 843-554-2238 (office), 843-

371-4401 (cell), or via email at wmuirheid@charlestoncounty.org. 
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